
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   February 18, 2025 

TO: Faculty & Staff 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

Ron Hendrick, Provost & Senior Vice President 

Joseph Heppert, Vice President for Research & Innovation 

RE: Federal and State Executive Orders, Funding Changes 

We are writing regarding recent federal and state executive orders. We 

understand these changes have raised questions and concerns. To 

keep you informed, we have created a dedicated web page where 

faculty, staff and students can access current information on these 

executive orders. This page will be updated regularly as these 

directives evolve and new details become available. 

We also encourage you to reach out to the following contacts for 

assistance: 

• For faculty with questions or concerns about research funding, 

contact Amy Cook, associate vice president for research & 

innovation. 

• For faculty inquiries not related to research, contact Genevieve 

Durham, vice provost for faculty success. 

• For international faculty and staff, contact Elizabeth Trejos-

Castillo, vice provost for international affairs. 

You may also ask questions via a form on the website. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
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